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Your Excellency, 

 

ENOGIE'S PALACE PRESS RELEASE. 

CONGRATULATIONS MESSAGE TO HIS EXCELLENCY SEN. 

MONDAY OKPEBHOLO ON HIS SUCCESSFUL INAUGURATION 

AS THE EXECUTIVE GOVERNOR OF EDO STATE. 

For and on behalf of the royal family and the good people of Omolua-

Igbanke, we heartily felicitate with our people's governor on your successful 

inauguration. 

We have no doubt that you will bring your wealth of experience in 

delivering the greatest good to the greatest number of people within the 

shortest possible time and preserve our traditional institution. 

Once again, congratulations Your Excellency. 

Royal regards. 

 

 

HRH Edobor Uwaifo  

Enogie of omolua-igbanke. 


